
          JUNE  1 - JUNE 30, 2023 

SUMMER FOOD SERVICE PROGRAM  

BREAKFAST: 7:30—8:30 AM 
LUNCH: 10:30—11:30 AM 

 

 
The Clarksdale Municipal School District is participating in the Summer Food Service Program for 2023. Meals will be 
provided to all children without charge and are the same for all children regardless of race, color, national origin, sex, age 
or disability, and there will be no discrimination in the course of the meal service. Meals will be provide at a first come, 
first serve basis, at the sites and times provided. We invite you to come and enjoy meals on us ! 

THE FOOD SERVICE PROGRAM WILL BE HELD AT THE FOLLOWING SCHOOL SITES: 

J W Stampley— 301 Washington Street 

Heidelberg Elementary—801 Maple Street 

W. A. Higgins Middle School— 1749 Chestnut Street 

Clarksdale High School— 1101 Wildcat Drive 

 

To file a complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form (AD-3027), found online at https://
www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html and at USDA office, or write a letter addressed to USDA and provide in the letter all the in-
formation requested in the form. To request a copy of the form, call (866) 632-9992. 

Submit your complaint form or letter to USDA by: 

(1) Mail: U.S. Department of Agriculture 

                Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights 

                1400 Independence Avenue, SW 

                 Washington, D. C. 20250-9410 

(2) Fax: (202) 690-7442;  or 

(3) Email: program. Intake@usda.gov. 


